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Town of Bristol 
P.O. Box 249 
Bristol, VT 05443 
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RECEIVED 

FEB 20 2024 

TOWN OF BRISTOL 

We are writing to express our heartfelt appreciation for the Town of Bristol's Voter Approved 
Funds contribution of $1,400 to John Graham Housing & Services (JGHS), a nonprofit 
organization. We want to assure you that your donation is greatly appreciated and will be put 
to good use. This letter also confirms that JGHS did not provide any goods or services in 
exchange for your contribution. 

At JGHS, our mission is to provide emergency shelter, affordable housing, and other critical 
services to those facing housing instability. We serve a diverse population that includes 
individuals and families impacted by domestic violence, substance use and mental health 
disorders, economic hardship, and physical disability. Your donation will help us strengthen our 
efforts to support those in need and promote resilience and hope. 

JGHS has seven properties spread across Addison County, where we offer both emergency 
shelter and affordable housing for low-income households. Our success in achieving our 
mission is due in part to our intensive service coordination at three critical access points­
homeless prevention, eviction prevention, and rapid rehousing. 

On behalf of the JGHS Board of Directors, our dedicated staff, and those we serve, we want to 
extend our deepest gratitude for your donation. Your support helps us continue to make a 
meaningful difference in the lives of those we serve. 

Thank you again for your kindness and generosity. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Whitmore 
Executive Director 

John Graham Housing & Services 

69 Main Street, 
Vergennes, VT 05491 

P (802) 877-2677 
F (802) 870-7176 

www.johngrahamshelter.org 


